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STATE TESTING Continues THIS WEEK! 

Students need to be at school  
every day, on time!  

It is important for students to be on time 
each day ready to learn and show what 

they know.  
Please encourage students to keep	a	

regular	routine: get a good night’s sleep, 
eat a healthy breakfast, and be	prepared.  
Our	Bulldogs	are	ready	to	do	their	best!	

Please	Do NOT bring cell phones, blue tooth 
watches or ear buds as those items are 

NOT allowed!		
We	look	forward	to	celebrating		

our	students’	success!	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
May 5- K-2 Math Testing 
 Title I input meeting 1:45 
May 6- Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 

 3:30-9:00 
May 7- FAST ELA Testing- 3rd grade 
May 8- FAST MATH Testing- 5th grade 
May 9- FAST MATH Testing- 4th grade 
May 13- FAST Science Testing- 5th 
grade 
 Little Caesars Spirit Day 
May 14- FAST MATH Testing- 3rd grade 
May 20- H.S. Graduation Walk-through 
Graduating H.S. students walk the halls 
of S.H.E. one last time in their 
graduation gowns while our students 
cheer them on. 
May 22- 5th Grade Day  
May 23- Last Day for students-  
Half-Day- Students are released at 
10:30 
Please make arrangements for half-day 
dismissal. 
Report Cards will post after dismissal.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 

With spring in full swing, many students and 
families begin to think about the end of the school 
year. When it's warm and light outside, it can be 
more difficult to enforce bedtime, but it's super 
important to help your child continue to get a 
good night's rest through the end of the school 
year. Stick to your child's regular bedtime and 
continue to make time for homework and at-
home reading. Help your child develop 
responsibility and perseverance by maintaining 
that good learners do what they need to do until 
the job is done. Sunny days and a looming 
summer vacation can't stop motivated and eager 
learners! Maintaining your school-year schedule 
will help reinforce these beliefs.  
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

  
 
 

Guidance Corner 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

 

Our amazing PTA, parents and business partners made 
the teachers and staff feel so appreciated this past week!  

Thank you to our business partners for providing lunch 
each day for our faculty/staff! It was an amazing gesture 
of appreciation for the many hours put in each week to 
ensure the success of students!  

Your token of thanks is greatly appreciated!!!  

 


